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2G. Action March 28, 2005

ACTION: APPROVAL OF CONTINUED EMPLOYMENT

BOARD GOAL: Personnel

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in General Fund

Parkwood Hill Intermediate School

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year moving from Probationary 
to Certified One-Year Term contract status:

Anne Blaido
Melissa Brinker
Joseph Guerin

Donna LaFavers
Adrianne McCaskill
Irene Myers (193 days)

Amy Williams

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on Probationary Contract 
status:

Jenni Alexander
Kristin Archbold
Luke Campbell
Krysti Cearley
Michael Cole
Susan Cormier
Carolyn Dannis
Erica Darnell
Stacy DeJoseph
Tiffany Doss

Cassie Freeman
Karen Groom
Christine Hickson
Holli Hudman
Marlo Kaufman
Karen Lundstedt
Karen Meadows
Steven Parkman
Heather Picciuti
Odelit Pritchett (183 days)

Scott Reynolds
Tanya Romine
Stephanie Soto
Alicia Sprowl
Melissa Tatar
Laurie Williams
Kandace Young
Tracy Young

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on a Certified One-Year 
Term contract status:

Wendi Bailey
Robin Barr (193 days)
Rachelle Bart
Kelly Daniels
Kim Demerson

Melissa Ford
Anne Hernandez
Carrie Hinze
Lisa Jones
Dee Kamerman

Michelle Lynn
Mary Miller
Tera Reynolds
Nan Sprester
Glenda Wilson



The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment on 
Probationary contract status with stipulations in the individual’s contract to be completed prior 
to the first day of the 2005-2006 school year:

Lisa Cotton Lorri Downs Tammy Kenny

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment moving from 
Probationary to a One Year Certified Term contract status with Texas Standard certification 
stipulations in the individual’s contract:

Stephanie Bonebrake

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on a One Year 
Certified Term contract status with Texas Standard certification stipulations in the individual’s 
contract:

Robert Van Egdom

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the employment 
recommendations as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

James Veitenheimer Penny Benz
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent/Human Resources


